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This is an alarming attack on the constitutional rights of responsible Oregonians. 

Requiring a permit to exercise a constitutional right is an outrageous overreach, and 

restricting magazine capacity will do nothing to stop violent criminals. Common sense 

needs to be enacted in Oregon and the United States! 


